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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

October 8, 1969 

Dear Bob: 

This is just a note to let you know how much 
I appreciate the strong support for our Vietnam 
policy you expressed at the fund-raising dinner 
for Linwood Holton recently. The reports that 
have reached me indicate you did an outstanding 
job. 

With warm regards, 

Sincere~~ 

~~ 
v--

Honorable Robert Dole 
United States Senate 
Washington, D. C. 20510 
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